
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents,  

 

 

 

The children have been learning to read and write words containing ‘ow’ 

as in window and ‘oe’ as in toe. As always, please encourage your child 

to complete their Home Learning Activity. Thank you. 

 

 

We were thrilled to see our pupils enjoying handling the various animals 

that visited the school today. The children asked thoughtful questions 

about the animals and handled them with care and respect.  

 

 

In PSHE, the children will consider the occasions on which it would be and 

would not be safe to give personal information, such as their name and 

address. It would be beneficial for your child to know their full name and 

address before next week's session. 

 

 

World Book Day is on Thursday 6th March. To help foster a love of reading, 

your child can come to school dressed as a character from a book they 

enjoy. They can bring the book too if they’d like to. They do not have to 

wear a costume if they’d prefer not to. As part of World Book Day, we 

invite you (one parent per child) into the classroom to share books with your child. 

Year 1 classrooms will be open for visits between 2:35-2:50 PM, via the school gates. 

There will be a register for you to sign in and out and to give consent for your photos 

to be used online. Don’t worry if you cannot make this session as many stories will be 

shared with everyone. 

 

 

 

We hope you have a lovely weekend! 

 

Kind regards, 

 

The Year One team 
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